
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
We have had a week full of sporting achievements in the past 7 days. Last Friday we took children from Years 4, 5 & 6 to 

take part in the cross-country event at Penair School. Our children all ran phenomenally well with 15 of the children 

placing in the top ten for their event. We were so impressed with the stamina and sportsmanship they demonstrated 

throughout. Well done to everyone who took part! 

The finalists from the Year 3 and 4 athletics went to Penryn College on Wednesday to compete. Our team showed great 

team spirit, supporting one another through the various events and even having fun along the way. There were 7 schools 

in the final and we came 4th overall. Congratulations to our Year 3 and 4 finalists – we are very proud of you.  

Today we entered the U11 hockey tournament at Penzance Hockey Club. We had a strong team made up from Year 5 and 

6 children. A special mention has to go out to Tom B who stepped up by being our goalkeeper today. You would never had 

known it was his first time in front of the hockey goal. His saves were outstanding and he certainly didn’t make it easy for 

the other teams! We had some fantastic play from everyone today which resulted in two great goals from Eli and one from 

Jack. We came 4th overall and I am secretly hoping that we have recruited some new hockey players moving forward!  

Next week we look forward our online safety workshops in school as well as some KS2 science workshops as part of our 

science week.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes 
Miss Lock  
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Online Safety 

We would like to gather parents’ thoughts on online safety  
as well as our computing curriculum. We would be grateful  
if you could take the time to complete this short survey to  
inform our future planning. You can access the survey here. 
 
We have also booked an online safety workshop for our  
families called ‘Parenting in the Digital World’. This online  
webinar will take place on Monday 21 March at 7pm. We  
hope that you will be able to attend the workshop and that  
it will support our families in keeping up to date with current online safety themes. 
 
Zoom Invite details. 
Topic: Parenting in the Digital World 
Time: Mar 21, 2022 07:00 PM 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87111039537?pwd=QXR1S1Q1bk9IU1JjRHFtUk81eXprdz09 
Meeting ID: 871 1103 9537 
Passcode: 813524 

Comic Relief 

Friday 18th is Red Nose Day. We will be selling red noses in school from  
Monday – they cost £1.50 a nose. We have 200 noses to sell, so there  
should be enough to go around!  
We will also be dressing in our own clothes on Friday to raise money for 
this cause – we ask that each child brings in £1 for this.  
If your child wishes to dress in ‘something funny’ they are most welcome to. If not, home clothes is 
absolutely fine.   
Here is a link for the Parentpay app if you would prefer to donate online rather than bringing in £1 on Friday: 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6204  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3tOzzdWpRz2se4Bry_4zrCgCJKJU2tQDk0_J13x5wliKVcg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87111039537?pwd=QXR1S1Q1bk9IU1JjRHFtUk81eXprdz09
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid%3D6204&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1647442017197365&usg=AOvVaw3zLoQmz32TujARY3Sx5_Jd


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter’s 101 Mile Cycle Ride for Devoran School!  

Peter is a cleaner at Devoran School and he is embarking on an incredible challenge of cycling 101 miles 
from Bude to Lands End on Saturday 26 March. Peter will be setting off at 8am, hoping to arrive in Lands 
End by 6pm. At the age of 71, Peter wanted to do something to support Devoran School. All monies raised 
will go towards installing a defibrillator on site. Peter says "I have worked at the school as a cleaner for the 
past 3 years with great staff and children. I am retired from the Royal Research Ships NERC after 40 years. I 
love cycling, but some years ago I had to stop due to arthritis in my knees. After having two new knee 
replacements I was able to start cycling again with no pain is great. I volunteer for Sustrans national cycle 
network looking after route 3 in my area. For more information on the cycle network go  
to www.sustrans.org,uk they are a great organisation. I hope that you will be able to  
sponsor me to show our support for the children and staff at Devoran School" 
 
The link to the sponsorship page is here: 
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/pap-campaign-details?pledgeCampaignId=11020 
 

Talking about War and Conflict with Your Child  
Creative Education are running a webinar for parents on the above topic. We are sharing this information 
with you in case it is of interest to you. You are all able to access the webinars on the Creative Education 
website free of charge.  
Title: Talking about War and Conflict with Your Child 
Date: Monday 28th of March at 4 pm UK time. 
How to book: Register here to attend 
https://www.creativeeducation.co.uk/courses/talking-about-war-and-conflict-with-your-child/ 
About:  
This webinar hopes to help parents/carers and those in education to consider different ways to talk to their 
children about conflict, war and disasters. We will consider: 

1. How to ask questions and noticing 
2. How to support with fact-checking 
3. Providing consistency in a world of uncertainty 
4. Supporting emotional well-being 

 

https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/pap-campaign-details?pledgeCampaignId=11020
https://email.creativeeducation.co.uk/e3t/Ctc/DN+113/d15xd404/VVx3d_3nBvTPW3lPFmC5md9C8W2lg-cV4Gt_XDN9cd5Jc3lLCyV1-WJV7CgWKpW8HQrcm7x31cFW3-kjy22Tyn7PVfTyvH6Grz7PW45mf0d2WkBh1VM3DYh5JTZNcW8qB4522fmY-yW1lbfq_3mhxH8W1wvTTs6-Hc_7N3jZPZ2zH3SvW2qtKLd2ch7RfW8RKcwM5cNf_0W3BHRdk1Qt6SrN34xky6xYnc5W4yzL7C8lLXX4W50wSnB2X3gyDW7938N08hNLNYVh_V1W8XPdgcW6xZHhT8MQdljW6zjlYy7c56CHW62VG8d1dZDY8V9lnm_661P9gW5ZYwf-50dNMxW6jQyX54LB1GvW4TNG7H8W8pnbW5QgFSq75fyh8W3z7bQH2nqy4dW19n4843vdmg6W7QqcPm5BHDKGW7hls6h62jwScW730hmH5YqNNY324V1
https://email.creativeeducation.co.uk/e3t/Ctc/DN+113/d15xd404/VVx3d_3nBvTPW3lPFmC5md9C8W2lg-cV4Gt_XDN9cd5Jc3lLCyV1-WJV7CgW60N1nY-4q2BPmzN1-VN_1HH1kjW7w5LWK3X6WhlW5BGHk18L428qW56jFbR8r7FbtN3xx_N1s8TVVW3xryMy5ZnN6XW1JNSb71qPgtSW3X2w6T5GDLTDW5pv3Z33_MxWqVXsVBn91Q8HtW31vkdQ1dgTjfW8Srp8z1RqWpZW3VSdWh40sjjKW3czKWK1ybNXcN8D0npDZbxWkW6n5c9z4WMTVcW826rMs3cNk9JW7hG6cj8n0ywjW456LNT6Mhs9xW7XtdFK4yzbn3W5SgBdd8XslrYW3763Pb79shSxN1Pvs3y8h5nBW7DTSmq6-hhtTW2B9Hhn6cTD_gW4PnX2c9cKC3HW46-kxL5k6RyXW4dRHLY1BtfflW2QVFSs6DJSp43hxx1


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


